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1. The Overview and Scrutiny Board met on 12 July 2017 and considered the report to the 
Council that provided a summary of the outcomes of the second Torbay Airshow and a 
revised financial proposal to support the Airshow in future years. 

2. The Board recommend to the Council that: 

(i) the future delivery of the Torbay Airshow be supported; 

(ii) further consideration be given to how the Airshow can provide an 
opportunity to create greater benefits which support the Council’s broader 
corporate objectives (including providing opportunities for the Council’s 
Looked After Children); and 

(iii) the figures provided within the proposed budget for the Airshow in future 
years should reflect the ambition to reduce the costs to the Council of the 
airshow.  

 


